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Art installation inside the Grand Harbour - Valletta 2018 foundation 

  

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that an “Art 

Installation inside the Grand Harbour” will be set up by the Valletta 2018 foundation. 

 

The art installation which consists of a series of pipes just below the sea surface will be 

laid within the area A, B, C, D and the intermediate coastline, as shown hatched in red 

on attached chart. 

 

POSITION   LATITUDE (N)   LONGITUDE (E) 

  

A                               35°53'.810                                     014°31'.027 

B                        35°53'.787                                 014°31'.034   

C                  35°53'.800                                 014°31'.087 

D                   35°53'.823                                014°31'.090 

 

The area will be set up on Monday 30th July 2018 and will be removed by Sunday 19th  

August 2018. The installation will be left in position during the night and it will have 

flashing buoys at points A and B, there might be other lights within the area. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and keep away from the area, they are also to navigate 

with caution and very slow speed when in close proximate of the area. 

 

Mariners are to comply with instructions and directions issued by Valletta Port Control 

(Valletta VTS)   on VHF Channel 12. 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 

 

 

 




